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Comments: I support this withdrawal, and ask for the NFS to expedite the proposal to the Secretary of the

Department of the Interior. In todays world, more than ever - we need to protect these sacred sites that are home

to the original people's of this land (Turtle Island). We need to protect our pristine and clean water sources, as

these are the givers of life in a world full of pollution and desecrated lands. Lastly, the protection of these wild

lands is directly affecting our relationship to our Earth as we come to these places to recreate, pray, and heal

ourselves in Nature. 

 

Thank you for reading and please listen to our elders


